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To whom it may concern 

 

 

I am writing in support of Prof Ockie Bosch’s application. I have known Prof Bosch for a number of 

years through the International Federation for Systems Research, in particular for his highly 

esteemed work on systems education, in which area he serves the International Society for the 

Systems Sciences as its Vice President (Systems Education). I am also very aware of Prof Bosch’s 

work on learning laboratories and the application of systems science to ecological problems. I would 

unreservedly describe Prof Bosch as a leading international expert in systems research.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Magnus Ramage 

Lecturer in Information Systems 

Editor-in-chief, Kybernetes: The international journal of cybernetics, systems and management 

sciences  

Author, Systems Thinkers (Springer, 2009) 
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